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22nd September 2022 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

BTEC Health & Social Care 
 
The exam board have now confirmed that the date of the external Health and Social Care 
exam will be the afternoon of Monday 30th January 2023 (this is a change from the 
provisional date of 1st February). 
 
In order to prepare for the exam, we are delighted to be able to offer students the opportunity 
to purchase copies of the BTEC Tech Award Health and Social Care Practice Assessments 
Plus and BTEC Tech Award Health and Social Care Revision Guide at the discounted price 
of £4.50 each (RRP £5.99). 
 
It would be very useful for students to have their own copy of these revision guides in order 
to support them during revision sessions for upcoming exams, and complete set tasks in 
class.  
 
To order a copy, please make payment through School Gateway, using the ‘H&SC Revision 
guide’ and ‘H&SC Practice Assessments’ icons.  Payment should be made by 17th October.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

E Bell 

 
Mrs E Bell 
Health & Social Care Teacher 
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